1 April 1988

William Kobin, President
KCET

4401 Sunset Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90027

Dear Mr. Kobin:

fis will be an overdue fan Tetter for Huell Howser.
Mr. Howser has been most helpful in trying to save California State Landmark #939, John Ehn’s
01d Trapper’s Lodge. His care, concern and support have continued after his piece for Yideologue

was completed. The extent of his participation hes been a unique experience for us and a
rewarding one for the family of the artist.

Yideologue is one of the few productions on KCET which is reflective of the community. This
production is greatly appreciated by those of us who enjoy all the “foreign™ productions, but
think it is most important for the station to report on what goes on in the Los Angeles area.

Considering the vitality of Los Angeles, Howser should be encouraged to do many longer pieces on
this place. My mini survey says your public is far more interested in Los Angeles than yet
another nature series.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
Director



